
Dear Madison County Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to ask that the Supervisors change the way you are approaching control of our rural 

roadsides.  Your practice of spraying has been ongoing now for years, and the fact throughout Madison 

County is that you have successfully killed all the grass, and what remains is weeds.  The grass would 

hold the soil and prevent erosion.  The green grass would add to the beauty of Madison County.  This 

erosion has eaten away at roads and bridges all over the county.  I ask that you please stop spraying our 

roadways and consider the long term affect this practice is having on county roads.    

Sincerely, 

 

Joy Foy 


